
 

 

 

Halloween week was so much fun…we danced, played games and 

did maze races!  Check out our Facebook page for pictures of our 

Spooktacular week!!    

 

November News 

We will be starting Christmas choreography in classes this month.  It is important for dancers to be at class 

to learn their dances.  If your dancer will be absent, please let us know by emailing us at 

nsod@outlook.com.  Make-up classes are not offered during choreography.   

 

This year we will be taping our Christmas shows and sending them 

to you in a video.  We still want to make this fun and festive for the 

kids.  We will tape on the original days scheduled for our shows.  

Times to come.   

Monday & Tuesday classes  Tuesday, December 17th     

Wednesday & Thursday classes  Wednesday, December 18th   

                  No Regular Classes the week of shows! 

                      

Thanksgiving Break  Monday, November 23rd – Sunday, November 29th 

Christmas Break  Sunday, December 20th – Saturday, January 3rd     

Mark Your Calendars 

                                                                     2021 Sunday, June 6th 

We will be ordering recital 

costumes this month.  All 

dancers will be measured in 

their class this week.  Your last 

costume installment is due with 

your November tuition.  

Thank you! 
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